
November 13, 2013 

 

 

The evaluation phase is almost complete.  It is anticipated to be completed by Thursday, November 14, 
and notification of companies selected for interviews to be announced no later than Friday, November 
15th. 

 

Tentative dates for the interviews have been moved to: 

 

 

November 19, 20, and or 21 

 

 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Oklahoma 

 

 

Lisa Bradley 

SW Initiative Contracting Officer 

 


